
 

October 16, 2020  
 
 

To:  Louisiana Retired Teachers Association  
        9412 Common St., Suite 5 
        Baton Rouge, LA 70809 
 
Hello LRTA: 
 
Please accept this letter as confirmation that I am committed to ensuring all retirement 
benefits are preserved and not manipulated away from those who have worked so hard for 
every penny of those benefits. I am willing to work to enhance benefits for educators to help 
attract future educators to the field: a much needed career field with multi-generational 
benefits. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
Sandra “Candy” Christophe 
Candidate U.S. Congress Louisiana District 5 
 


